
Did you know that every home in the U.S. is 
eligible to order a 3rd round of free, at-home 
COVID-19 tests? With the omicron variant 
circulating so widely, it’s a good idea to have 
a supply of tests at home for you and your 
family. If you’ve been exposed to someone 
wwho has the coronavirus or if you have 
symptoms that could be COVID-19, you can 
test in the privacy of your own home. Here’s 
the link to order online: 
https://www.covid.gov/tests.  
You can also call 1-800-232-0233 
(TTY 1-888-720-7489).  


